A Community Meeting—
The Future of Public
Education
Sunday, March 27, 3-4:30
Monona Grove High School Commons
4400 Monona Drive, Monona
How did we get here?
What do we anticipate with
the Governor's proposed budget?
Are there alternatives?
All are welcome to come. Our desired outcomes include: increased understanding
of school funding and the present challenges;
alternatives to cuts in funding to public education; &
formation of community advocacy groups.
Sponsored by members of the Dane County School Board Consortium
and WAES (Wisconsin Alliance for Excellent Schools)
For more information please call 217-5938
